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October 14, 2011 
 
 

TO ALL JURISDICTIONAL UTILITIES AND INTERESTED PARTIES 
 
 
 The Public Service Commission has begun a review of 807 KAR 5:001 (Rules of 
Procedure) and 807 KAR 5:011 (Tariffs) for revision.  These regulations were last 
revised in 1993 and 1984 respectively.  Since their last revision, several changes in 
statutory law and the utility industry have occurred.  Moreover, advances in technology 
have led the Public Service Commission to consider whether revisions to these 
regulations would result in a more efficient and effective administrative process.   
 

The Public Service Commission anticipates this review to take several months 
and would like to involve all stakeholders at all stages in this process.  To begin this 
process, it requests all stakeholders to submit written comments and suggestions on the 
regulations in question.  It strongly encourages all members of the public to identify 
areas in which the regulations are deficient and changes that would correct these 
deficiencies or otherwise improve the performance of the regulation.  Written comments 
should be submitted no later than November 15, 2011 and may be submitted by e-mail 
to psc.regulations@ky.gov or by mail to: Administrative Regulations Working Group, 
Kentucky Public Service Commission, P.O. Box 615, Frankfort, Kentucky 40602-0615.  
For your reference, a copy of 807 KAR 5:001 and 807 KAR 5:011 is attached. 

 
The Public Service Commission is also establishing an advisory group of 

stakeholders who would meet periodically with Commission Staff to discuss proposed 
revisions and to provide feedback and direction.  Nominations for this advisory group 
should be submitted to the Executive Director no later November 15, 2011.  Members of 
the advisory group will be selected no later than November 30, 2011. 

 
The Public Service Commission believes that this review should be a joint effort 

of this agency and all stakeholders to develop regulations that promote and foster an 
effective and efficient administrative process.  To ensure that stakeholders are kept fully 
abreast of these efforts and have the widest opportunity to participate, the Public 
Service Commission has developed a webpage (http://psc.ky.gov/home/pscregulations) 
devoted to regulations review and will shortly unveil a Facebook page for
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the same purpose.  Questions regarding the Public Service Commission’s efforts should 
be directed to Brent Kirtley at (502) 564-3940, Extension 269. 

 
Sincerely,  

 
Jeff Derouen 
Executive Director 

Attachments 


